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July 1, 2005

Dear Listener,

It has been six years since we last did a survey of our programming.  Much has happened in that time.   Then, Pacifica was in the midst of a battle to maintain its historic mission and for its very soul.  Now, Pacifica has a renewed sense of its mission, a democratically elected board of directors, and each Pacifica station has an elected local station governing board.  So too,  KFCF has an elected member to the KPFA station board which strengthens our relationship and ensures that our concerns are part of the decision making process.
The increased listener support and attention over the past six years proves that the programming broadcast by KFCF is highly valued in the community and becoming more so.  KPFA and Pacifica have continued to provide essential coverage of national and world events and culture. KFCF has increased and diversified our local program offerings.  Currently 15 to 20 percent is locally originated.  The question of expanding local programming is always difficult, as every local show replaces an existing KPFA program.  The mission of KFCF is also to enhance the intellectual and cultural well being of our community and inspires us to provide radio programs involving the wealth of creativity, activism, compassion and intellect that exists in our region.  
We want to know what you think.  Please complete this survey as fully as you can.  In addition to your responses to the numerical ratings for individual programs, we also ask for your written evaluation of our programming.  Your evaluations and ideas are important to us, and play a critical role in our programming decisions.  Please feel free to make suggestions about the kinds of programs you would like to hear, as well as what you think of our existing programs.  
KFCF exists because of you.  Our listener sponsors make it possible for us to remain free and independent.  Our democratic structure makes it possible for you to have a voice in your radio station.  Everyone who donates $25 or more will become a voting member of the organization, which means the opportunity to elect representatives to our board of directors and participate in station governance.  If you are already a KFCF subscriber, please make sure your membership is current.  If you haven't subscribed within the last year - please do so now.   Feel free to contact the office if you are not sure about the status of your membership.  

Thank you for your time, effort and support

Vic Bedoian

KFCF Program Director  
